ATTN: GROTON RD. AND MULPUS RD. RESIDENTS AND COMMUTERS

ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 7 - PJ ALBERT WILL BEGIN MILLING GROTON
ROAD, (FROM PAMELA DRIVE TO 118 GROTON RD) AND FROM THE
START OF MULPUS ROAD TO POLE #4.

PAVING IS EXPECTED TO BEGIN ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9.

ONE LANE WILL STAY OPEN AT ALL TIMES — THERE WILL BE NO ISSUES
WITH BUSSING OR EMERGENCY VEHICLES



